
From: Shaun Maher 
Sent: Wednesday, January 20, 2010 11:33 AM 
To: Hossein Hashemzadeh 
Subject: FW: WTVN-LD 

 
From: Matthew McCormick [mailto:mccormick@fhhlaw.com]  
Sent: Monday, December 21, 2009 10:05 PM 
To: Shaun Maher 
Subject: FW: WTVN-LD 
 
Shaun,  
 
            My client Victory Training School Corp., licensee of Low Power Television 
Station WVTN-LP, Corbin, KY, has advised me that it is willing to dismiss its pending 
application for extension of the construction permit for its DTV companion channel 
facility, WVTN-LD (BEP-20091123ABK).  Will this email suffice for you to move 
forward with the dismissal or would you prefer that I file a formal request through the 
Secretary’s office?  
 
            Cordially,  
            Matt McCormick 
_______________ 
Matthew H. McCormick 
Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
1300 North 17th Street 
11th Floor 
Arlington, Virginia 22209 
Main Number: 703-812-0400 
Direct Line: 703-812-0438 
Fax: 703-812-0486 
Email: mccormick@fhhlaw.com  
 
From: Matthew McCormick  
Sent: Wednesday, December 16, 2009 11:44 AM 
To: 'Shaun Maher' 
Subject: RE: WTVN-LD 
 
Shaun,  
 
            I will let you know as soon as my client has confirmed to me what course it will 
take. My client may choose to let the companion channel CP die and file for a flash cut 
authorization at a later time.   
 
            Best regards,  
            Matt McCormick 
_______________ 
Matthew H. McCormick 



Fletcher, Heald & Hildreth, P.L.C. 
1300 North 17th Street 
11th Floor 
Arlington, Virginia 22209 
Main Number: 703-812-0400 
Direct Line: 703-812-0438 
Fax: 703-812-0486 
Email: mccormick@fhhlaw.com 
 
 
 
 
From: Shaun Maher [mailto:Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov]  
Sent: Tuesday, December 15, 2009 3:34 PM 
To: Matthew McCormick 
Subject: RE: WTVN-LD 
 
I have not received a response on this. 
 
Shaun A. Maher 
Video Division 
Media Bureau 
202-418-2324 
Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov 

 
 

 
From: Shaun Maher  
Sent: Tuesday, December 01, 2009 11:02 AM 
To: 'mccormick@fhhlaw.com' 
Subject: WTVN-LD 
 
I am reviewing the extension application for WVTN-LD, Corbin, KY.  The station appears to claim 
“financial hardship” as its justification for not completing its DTV facilities.  If so, then I need a 
financial hardship showing for this station including:  (1) an itemized estimate of the cost of 
meeting the build-out requirements; (2) a detailed statement explaining why its financial condition 
precludes such an expenditure; (3) a detailed accounting of the applicant’s good faith efforts to 
meet the deadline, including its good faith efforts to obtain the requisite financing and an 
explanation why those efforts were unsuccessful; and (4) an indication when the applicant 
reasonably expects to complete construction.  This information should be supplied as an 
amendment to the extension application and please “cc” me with a copy.  If you have any 
questions concerning this matter, please contact me. 
 
Shaun A. Maher 



Video Division 
Media Bureau 
202-418-2324 
Shaun.Maher@fcc.gov 

 
 


